WEST Virginia RADIOLOGIC TECHNOLOGY BOARD OF EXAMINERS

P.O. Box 638 1715 Flat Top Road Coolridge, W V 25825

MEMBERS PRESENT

MEMBERS EXCUSED

GUESTS

Alice Belmont Grady Bowyer Susan Bellomy W. Alva Deardorff Gary Morano, M.D. Leah Jean Morris Mary Holder Eva Hallis Dennis Roebuck

Call to Order

The W V BOE meeting was called to order on August 24, 2000 At approximately 5:45pm at Dr. Deardorff's old office.

Legislative Update

Grady reported that Series 3 and 4 had been filed to the legislature On July 3, 2000 and so far there has been no public comment concerning the revisions of the Bi-Laws

Series 1 was submitted on August 1st and as of this date there no also No public comment. One of the main changes was the terminology Ionizing radiation for the practice of the Radiology Technologist

Executive Director

The Board discussed the finical feasibility of hiring an Executive Director to oversee the Legislative Action needed, the office affairs, Inspection and other assigned duties. A job description was adopted and modified from other states and agencies within the state that have such a director over their Board. We are financially able to afford such an employee. A committee was formed to interview and the

application would be put on the Internet.

Committee members: W. Alva Deardorff, Mark Wilcox, and Susie
Bellomy. The members would report their finding to the Board.

New Business

The Board discussed and decided to have quarterly meetings someplace where food would be served. Most Boards has this type of meeting The quarterly meetings would start in 2001.

Alice Belmont and the rest of the board members wished to Thank Grady for all of his hard work of the legislation, Series, 1, 3 and 4. Grady has been an instrumental asset since his tenure on the WVBOE.

Adjournment

The meeting was then ended approximately 6:15pm.

Submitted by Susan Bellomy, R.T.